
  

Public Notice Announcement 

The Province has declared a Level 4 Drought level throughout the Kootenays and the Interior.  

Both surface and groundwater resources are depleted during a prolonged drought. Accordingly, 

the Village of Nakusp has moved to the most restrictive stage of water use which prohibits all 

non-essential irrigation and watering.    

Residents must implement Mindful Water Conserving practices and follow the re-

strictions to conserve reservoirs. 

 This will maintain water resources for emergency purposes during these dynamic times.       

Mindful Water Conserving Examples 

Hand Watering Vegetable Gardens  

Drip Hose in Vegetable Gardens  

British Columbia Drought Information Portal (arcgis.com)  

https://governmentofbc.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=838d533d8062411c820eef50b08f7ebc

